
Prescriber Notification: Nitrofurantoin Oral Suspension and 
Azithromycin Drug Shortages 

May 1, 2020

The Texas Vendor Drug Pogram has identified drug shortages of Nitrofurantoin oral 
suspension and Azithromycin products on the Medicaid and CHIP formularies. There 
are many other antibiotic choices available on the formulary and prescribers may 
choose an appropriate alternative based on patient diagnosis and indication for use. 
Prescribers are encouraged to use the VDPFormularySearch to identify other 
antibiotic options to avoid delays in people receiving medication. 

Contact:  vdp-operations@hhsc.state.tx.us 
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